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C E L E B R A T I N G  O U R  I N C L U S I V E  A N D  D I V E R S E  S C H O O L  C O MMU N I T Y  

18th June 2025  

Principal’s Message 

 

JUNE 

• 19th Show holiday 

• 23rd NHC athletics @ 

Seaforth SS 

• 24th NHC Planning Day 

• 25th NHC Planning Day 

• 26th Wellbeing Day - 

sports 

• 27th Report cards dis-

tributed 

• 27th Last day of Term 

 

JULY 

• 14th Term 3 starts 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

UPCOMING EVENTS School Attendance Target   95.0%  
Current Target Achieved     90.4% 

 

For EFT/Direct  

Deposit  Payments,  

School Account: 

Bank:  CBA  

BSB:  064707 

 A/C No:  00090298 

 

P&C Account 

Bank: CBA 

BSB: 064707 

A/C No:  00901871 

 

 
 
The mid-year holidays are beckoning, with only six school days left of our first semes-
ter. We still have a few activities remaining for our students…. 
 
Next Monday 23rd June, we have 26 students qualified for the Northern Highway 
Cluster athletics trials at Seaforth State School. Congratulations to these students and 
good luck on Monday!  Please ensure your paperwork is handed back to our school 
office by tomorrow, Friday 20th June.  
Mrs Macdonald, Mrs Vidulich, Miss D and Miss T will be accompanying students to 
the event. 
 
Thursday 26th June is our whole school student wellbeing day. Mrs Williams is co-
ordinating some exciting team sports—a little different to the ones we just held on our 
sports day. Don’t miss out on this fun day of playing together! 
 
Our teachers will be attending planning meetings offsite on Tuesday and Wednesday in 
Week 10. Our regular relief staff will be covering these classes.  
 
Sadly, our P/1 visit to the Jarravale Miniature Animal Farm had to be postponed due to 
illness. We were really looking forward to it, but sometimes these things can’t be 
helped. We’ll let families know as soon as a new date is confirmed for Term 3. 
 
 
Next Tuesday we say farewell to Mrs Zoe Burns, our 
business manager, who is taking long service leave be-
fore retiring at the end of 2025. Zoe has worked with 
the Department of Education since 1992, and has been 
working at Hampden State School for an amazing 24 
years!!!!  I will certainly miss her knowledge, expertise 
and efficiency in all areas of our administration …..  
We wish Zoe a wonderful leave and retirement with her 
family and look forward to celebrating this with her ear-
ly next term. Please pop into the office early next week 
to say goodbye…... 
 
There is a lot of construction happening at our school this term and over the holidays. 
Please do not enter the grounds unless permission has been sought from the principal. 
There will be the tennis shade structure, tree removals, water storage upgrades and gen-
eral maintenance happening throughout the two-week holiday break.  
 
Another reminder regarding wearing of jewellery and shoes at Hampden. Necklaces 
and rings are not allowed to be worn for safety reasons. Shoes should be a standard 
jogger/sandshoe style - no boots, basketball hightops or shoes with tags. 
 
Enjoy the school holiday break. Term 3 commences Monday 14th July. 
 
Judy Vidulich 
Principal 
 

Hampden State School 
OFFICE HOURS 

Monday, Tuesday,  
Thursday and   

Friday   
8:30am - 3:00pm 

 
Wednesday  - Closed 

 
For uniform purchases on 

Wednesday, please see 
classroom staff  
prior to 9:00am 



CELEBRATING SUCCESS  

 
HAMPDEN HUGE EFFORT AWARDS  

TERM 2, WEEK 7 

 
P/1 Jack—Wonderful improvement in recognising your letter sounds.  Awesome effort! 

 
1/2 Layla—For her excellent efforts in all class learning this week.  Keep up the wonderful 

efforts! 
 

3/4 Hunter—For trying hard to form letters correctly and writing neater.  Well Done 
Hunter! 

 
5/6 Abbi-J—For her all round consistent effort in all areas.  Keep up the great work! 

 
 

 
HAMPDEN HUGE EFFORT AWARDS  

TERM 2, WEEK 8 

P/1 Colton—Fantastic improvement in your letter formations. 
 
1/2 Tye—For a phenomenal effort in writing his information report on scorpions. 
 
3/4 Lincoln—For trying hard to complete work at a good standard.  Well Done Lincoln. 
 
5/6  Wren—Consistently demonstrating dedication, perseverance, and a commitment to 
producing work of quality. 

CELEBRATING SUCCESS  

 
HAMPDEN HUGE EFFORT AWARDS  

TERM 2, WEEK 9 

 
P/1 Keith—For showing great focus and independence in your learning last week.         

Fantastic effort Keith. 
 

1/2 Shelby—For excellent confidence in her English presentation on ladybirds. 
 

3/4 Anna —For always being so thoughtful and considerate towards others. You’re a star! 
 

5/6 Milly—Consistently demonstrating leadership through her initiative, helpfulness and 
supporting others. 

 
 

 
Arthur—For fantastic effort in his learning this semester! Keep up the great work! 

 
PRINCIPAL  AWARD  

 



 P&C News 

 

 

June Birthdays 
 

14th Leilani 
14th Arabella 
24th Skyelah 

27th Lane 
29th Kaylee 
29th Garrett 
30th Layla 

 
 

 SPORTS DAY RESULTS 

Wiseman Kuttabul Motors Ball Games Shield – Gurney 30 Frost 26 
Wilkie Family Relay Shield – Gurney 26 Frost 23 
Maloney Family Track & Field Shield – Frost 443 Gurney 361 



 SPORTS DAY PHOTOS  SPORTS DAY PHOTOS 



 SCHOOL CHAPLAINS’ TRIVIA NIGHT  ROBOTICS 



 RAISING HEALTHY MINDS PREMIER’S READING CHALLENGE 

Key Dates for your Reading: 
 

• 6 May—22 August  
 Reading period for Prep to Year 9 students 
 

• 25 August   
 Student reader record forms returned to  
 teachers 
 

• 3 - 14 November   
 Premier’s Reading Challenge Celebration 
 Weeks 
 
To complete the challenge: 
 

• Prep to Year 2 must read or experience at least 
20 books  

 

• Years 3 and 4 must read at least 20 books 
 

• Years 5 to 9 must read at least 15 books 
 
 

Where will your reading take you? 



COMMUNITY EVENT 


